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19th March 2014  

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 
 

As a result of industrial action by members of NUT, and in consultation with the Governors, it 
has been decided that the school will be closed to pupils from Foundation, Year 1, Year 2, 
Year 3 and Year 4 on Wednesday 26th March. 

 
School will operate as normal for pupils in Year 5 and Year 6.  

 
The 8 o’clock club will also be available for children who normally attend. 

 
School will reopen to all pupils at 8.55 a.m. on Thursday 27th March. 

 
I apologise for any inconvenience caused. 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mrs C Fenna 

Headteacher 

 


